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I am one of the two landholders involved with the Wallaroo Solar farm development . I very much look forward 
to the approval for the development to proceed . I find it quite frustrating that some of the opponents of the 
project believe that the view they currently take for granted should be something the landholders should be 
compelled to continue to provide , We the landholders for the project have never tried to dictate to these 
people what to do with their land and we are not receiving the same respect . One winery owner objecting 
complains about his view being affected from Brooklands road however the view from his land is a northerly 
aspect from the north side of Surveyors Hill and there is no beeline view between the project land and himself . 
It must also be stated that the vast majority of the population, especially on the ACT side of the border who 
have not made any submission are those who are indifferent or somewhat favourable to the solar farm 
proposal , and this is what i find when privately speaking with these people at ad hoc times , Often they have 
not submitted anything for or against the proposal but they will pass their best wishes privately for it without 
them wishing to go to much trouble about it online . The location for the project means this solar farm will be 
among , and possibly the most efficient solar farms in Australia due to being so close to Canberra substation . It 
therefore will have very minimal electrical losses due to transmission distances and will also have connectivity 
into the existing transgrid overhead mains , which also negates the need to build other overhead connections 
to a further out connection point in the event of this proposal hypothetically being located further out from the 
Canberra vicinity as some people who dont understand will continue to demand without compromise  . Very 
much of the this location is about what works in relation to electrical .engineering and grid connection . Once 
again i will state that the landowners will not be compelled to provide anyones view which has only been taken 
for granted . The view wont be so bad anyway as the view to the brindabellas to the west will still be there , 
they just need to look up a a few degrees over the solar farm , The two landowners involved here have held 
these 2 farms since 1984 and most of those objecting will not have been here for 40 years , or neither will have 
had this size of acreage anywhere near our boundaries for the project . I look forward to the IPC approving this 
project , with certain conditions or changes if it determines so , With Thanks  . Frank 
 

 




